
 January 30, 2006 
 
 
 
Ms. Deborah Jordan 
Director, Air Management Division 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, CA  94105 
 
Subject:  Minor Revision to Major Facility Review Permit for Facility # A1179 
 
 
Dear Ms. Jordan: 
 
This is to advise you that the Bay Area Air Quality Management District is 
proposing a minor revision to the Major Facility Review Permit for Redwood 
Landfill, Inc., Facility Number A1179, and is submitting the permit to EPA for 
review. 
 
The main purposes of this proposed permit revision are to revise permit conditions 
for VOC laden soil operations, to modify the landfill gas collection system, to 
correct the minimum flare temperature for the new A-51 Flare, to modify 
throughput limits for S-41, and to clarify the applicability for A-18 Water Sprays.  
The District is also proposing administrative amendments to correct the contact 
person on the title page and to remove equipment that has been permanently shut 
down.  These revisions will not result in any emission increases. 
 
This revision is minor pursuant to BAAQMD Regulation 2-6-215 and will be 
effective immediately.  The permit will be formally re-issued after EPA review.  This 
revision is not subject to public comment and therefore, requires no public notice. 
 
A copy of the proposed revisions to the Major Facility Review Permit, the 
statement of basis report for application numbers 12966 and 13026, the 
engineering evaluations for the related application numbers 12967, 13027, and 
13811, and the permit to operate report for application number 11757 are 
enclosed for your review.  If you have any questions on this matter, please call 
Steve Hill, Air Quality Engineering Manager, at (415) 749-4673. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 ____________________________________  
     Jack Broadbent 
 Executive Officer/Air Pollution Control Officer 
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Enclosures: 
Proposed MFR Permit Revisions for Site # A1179 
Statement of Basis for Applications # 12966 and 13026 
Engineering Evaluation for Application # 12967 
Engineering Evaluation for Application # 13027 
Engineering Evaluation for Application # 13811 
Permit to Operate Report for Application # 11757 
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